
Hello!  

It is crazy to think that it is already February! But we all know 

what that means, Show Season is just around the corner and 

The New England Paint Horse Youth Club could not be more 

excited for this year! We just wanted to bring you a little 

update with what we have going on thus far and some 

awesome events that we are planning to host!  

First and foremost, we wanted to introduce and congratulate 

our 2021 Executive Board. A big congratulations to these five 

awesome individuals, we look forward to seeing all of the 

great events everyone comes up with and all you 

accomplish! 

  

A quick message from the president: 

Happy New Year Everyone!  
I am Rebecca Williams, your 2021 NEPHYC President. I am thrilled to continue with the youth club’s 
journey. This year is going to be a big year for us! It was hard with Covid-19 restrictions last year, as we 
could not do all the events we planned. We are hoping that this year we can expand more and get our 
club promoted. This show season we hope to have fun games and activities for everyone to participate 
in! If anyone has any ideas or suggestions, message me! I’m always available and enjoy the input!  
 
NEPHYC hopes to see all of our members new and existing at the horse shows this year! In case you 
haven’t gotten a chance to put them on the calendar yet here they are!  

• May 29-30, 2021 – Yankee Union, Cobleskill New York  

• July 24-25, 2021 – Paints in the Pines, Deerfield New Hampshire 

• August 14-15, 2021 – Summa in the Hamptons, North Hampton Massachusetts 

• September 11-12, 2021 – Showdown in Skowtown, Skowhegan Maine 



We have started planning events for our 2021 show season in hopes of having a fun filled COVID-19 free 
show season! For our first show of the year which will be the Yankee Union in Cobleskill we are planning 
to host a Candy swap. For this event we ask that you bring a bag of prewrapped candy and a bowl to put 
it in so that you can easily share with your fellow members participating in this event! We ask that if 
your candy contains any common allergens (i.e., peanuts, tree nuts, milk) that you please write an 
allergy label and put that with your candy. We will provide bags for you to take candy home with you.  
 
Another event that will be held by the NEPHYC is a Community Service day at Serenity Farm, owned by 
Anne Jennings and located in East Falmouth Massachusetts. This day will be taking place on February 
20th, 2021. Please contact Angelica Zizza for more information or if you are interested in joining us at this 
event and donating some of your time to help out a great cause!  
  
We are super happy to announce that NEPHYC was given the honor of being AjPHA’s Club of the year in 
2020, as well as earning the From the Heart Award. We want to thank everyone who had a part in 
getting us these awesome awards that are definitely going to help our club grow!  
 
Are you interested in learning how the judges judge your horse or more about conformation? Contact 
Jen Duhon one of our great advisors for more information on how you can be apart of the judging 
competition that is going to be held this year!  
 
Please feel free to reach out to any advisor or Executive Board member if you have any questions or 
would like to take part in any events that will be happening within our club! Hope to see everyone at the 
shows this year!  
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